
From: Bob Meahl <rfmeahl@comcast.net>
Date: July 27, 2022 at 15:43:31 EDT
To: "Manchester Z. B." <Zbachaitperson@manchester.ma.us>
Cc: Robert Coyne <coynert@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: 40 B SLV ....Please Vote NO

I would like to say that I totally agree with Mr Coyne’s message and to add that the SLV project unduly 
strains Town sewage infrastructure, challenges and potentially endangers our water availability, will 
create major traffic jams, has well known safety issues, endangers the environment, is ugly to most 
except those making money on it. I cannot think of any long term material benefit it brings to 
Manchester. 
   This is a bad project for our Town and its consequences will weigh on future generations long after we 
are elsewhere. Please vote no and we will continue the battle at the State level if necessary. 
Respectfully, Robert Meahl
Sent from my iPhone:  Robert Meahl
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